
Fwd: MLER Roundtable

David Virtue
Sat 4/27/2019 9:54 AM

To:  Gail Yeilding <gzy0011@tigermail.auburn.edu>
Cc:  Michael Cook <mpc0035@auburn.edu>

Yay! We’re doing a roundtable at the AMLE conference in the fall! Thanks for your help with this project.

David C. Virtue, PhD
Professor & Dept. Head
Dept. of Curriculum & Teaching
Auburn University
Editor, Research in Middle Level Education Online
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Shawn Faulkner <faulkners1@nku.edu>
Date: April 27, 2019 at 9:46:51 AM CDT
To: David Virtue <dcv0004@auburn.edu>
Subject: MLER Roundtable

Dear Dr. Virtue:

 

Congratulations! On behalf of the Middle Level Education Research Special Interest Group, we are pleased to inform you that your
proposal has been accepted for the Middle Level Education Research Roundtable: Connecting Theory with Practice session at the
Association for Middle Level Education Annual Meeting, November 7-9, 2019, in Nashville, Tennessee. We are very excited about
the strong slate of presentations, and we look forward to your participation.

 

Presentation title:  The International Handbook of Middle Level Education Theory, Research, and Policy: An Introduction and
Overview

Presenters:  David Virtue, Gail Harper Yeilding

 

This notice of acceptance is only being sent to you, the lead presenter. Please forward this announcement to any co-presenters who
were included on your proposal. As presenters in this session, AMLE is extending the opportunity for you and your co-presenters to
register for the conference at the presenter rate. In the next few weeks, you will receive email correspondence from AMLE providing
you with registration instructions.

 

In addition, you will receive specific details from us regarding the session format once the room arrangement and schedule are
confirmed with AMLE. In general, you should plan a roundtable presentation approximately 15-20 minutes in length including time for
discussion. You should also prepare a one-page research summary to distribute to those who attend your presentation. You will give
your presentation one time during the session.

 

To assist us with planning, please indicate your intention to participate in the session by replying to this email. Thank you for your
interest in this session sponsored by the Middle Level Education Research Special Interest Group. We look forward to your
attendance at the conference and your participation at the roundtable.
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Sincerely,

 

Shawn Faulkner

Chris Cook

Penny Howell

Shawn A. Faulkner, Ph.D.

Professor, Middle Grades Education

Department of Teacher Education

Northern Kentucky University

MEP 270

Highland Heights, KY 41099

Telephone: (859) 572-1910

FAX: (859) 572-6096

faulkners1@nku.edu

 

Confidentiality Notice: The information included in this email, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may include confidential and privileged information. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or similar action is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies of the original message
immediately.
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